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INDIAN HEAD, MARYLAND

Genllemen:

Congratulations for completing the subject contract in such an outstanding manner, on
time, and within budget. Your firm's superb projcct management, dedication to high
quality, safety, and success in completing this project during the premium heating season
was {ruly remarkable,

In particular, [ would like to thank Pepco Services project management team of Bob
Hollis, Tom Lang and John Fratangelo for guiding this project to success.

John Fratangelo — whose professionalism, integrity and technical “know-how" in the feld
office superbly managed this project from groundhreaking to completion. Work had to
be scheduled to keep critical explosives manufacturing and storage buildings heated
during the wintcr months.

John'’s dedication to the project was truly appreciated by the Resident Officer in Charge of
Construction and staff.

In addition, I would like to commend your subcontractor, Welch and Rushe whose project
Management team of Pat Tonker and John D. Welsh really made this project such a tremendous
success. John D. Welch was a truly dynamic force in the field, whose dedication to scheduling
and high quality work cannot be over-¢stimated. I would not hesitate to recommend Welch and

Rushe as 2 subcontractor for work on future Navy projects,

Please accept this letter as sincere recognition of your impressive performance on this project.

Thank you for a job well done and good luck on future Navy projccts.

Sincerely, .
Darrell J. Kli
Senior Eng. Tech,
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